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LOK SABHA
STARRED QUESTION NO.259

TO BE ANSWERED ON THE 3RD AUGUST, 2018
PROGRAMME IMPLEMENTATION PLANS

*259. SHRI P.C. MOHAN:

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to
state:

(a) whether his Ministry has received Programme Implementation Plans for the
State of Karnataka under the National Health Mission and if so, the details thereof;

(b) whether the State Government of Karnataka has reported any shortfall of
facilities pertaining to Primary Health Centre; and

(c) if so, the details thereof?

ANSWER
THE MINISTER OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE

(SHRI JAGAT PRAKASH NADDA)

(a) to (c) A Statement is laid on the Table of the House.



STATEMENT REFERRED TO IN REPLY TO LOK SABHA
STARRED QUESTION NO. 259* FOR 3RD AUGUST, 2018

(a)  Yes, the final revised Programme Implementation Plan (PIP) from the State
of Karnataka was received on 23rd June, 2018 for an amount of Rs 2459.95 crore.

(b) & (c)   State has not reported any shortfall of Primary Health Centres
(PHCs).

******


